
ANNOUNCEMENTS– June 3,  2018 
                           
                        WELCOME GUESTS! 
We invite you to participate in the many opportunities 

here for you.  If you are interested in membership or simply learn-
ing more about our church, please join us Sunday, September 16th 

for our Discovering Northwood Class at 10:45 in Room 4 of the 
Christian Education Building.   
 
Nursery: Infants and toddlers (up to age 3) are provided excellent 
care in our nursery during all worship services and Sunday school 
hour. Parents are asked to sign in and out when dropping off and 
picking up your child. 

Loyal to His 
Church 

Large Print Hymnals & Bulletins 
Large print hymnals and bulletins are located in white binders 
with in the racks outside of the main sanctuary double doors. If 
you need assistance locating one of these, please ask an Usher. 

                  Children’s Bulletins 
Children’s Bulletins for ages 3-6  and for ages  
7-12 are available in the Narthex. 

Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/npc.clearwater
NPC Guest Wi-Fi Now live streaming our 9:30 & 11:00 

services on northwoodpc.org. 

               Restrooms 
Restrooms are located in the hallway past the Li-
brary and in the hallway across from the kitchen. 
Hand Sanitizers are conveniently located at each 
exit.  

Transportation Ministry 
Northwood provides transportation for those who 

need it to and from the 11:00 AM worship service. 

Call  the church office, 796-8090, before noon on 

Fridays to reserve a seat on the van. 

Summer Music Camp 
Save the date!  The annual NPC summer music camp will be Au-
gust 6-10 (week before school starts) from 9-12:00 each day. This is 
open to all children rising into 3rd grade thru those rising into 6th 
grade.  There will be auditions coming up soon.  The cost for the 
week is $40.  Please contact Stephanie Carson at 796-8090, or email 
stephanie@northwoodpc.org to get on the list!! 

Fellowship Music Workshop 
Forty-nine Northwood adults and youth will leave next Sunday, 
June 10 for the annual Church Music Workshop (also known as 
Music Camp).  We will leave from the church close to 1:00 p.m. 
and return on Friday, June 15 about 3:30 p.m.  We will experience a 
week of musical and spiritual growth among friends in the midst 
of the beautiful setting of The Life Enrichment Center near Lees-
burg FL.  On Friday morning at 10:30 a.m., all participates will pre-
sent a concert of the week's work to which all parents and friends 
are invited.  Remember that youth medical forms must be turned 
in to Tom Huffman before we leave.  

Alternative Gift for Father’s Day 
Are you challenged to find a meaningful, affordable present for a 
very special man?  Consider an Alternative Gift!  For as little as $5 
Church World Service will send mosquito netting, tools, a blanket 
or other life-saving equipment to a family in need.  The women of 
Lydia Circle will be in the Narthex between worship services on 
June 3 and 10 to record your gift and help you select a lovely 
card.  Think how pleased your wonderful guy will be to know you 
have helped someone in his honor!  Questions?  Contact Barbara 
Englehart (727-791-4648 or waspfifinella@yahoo.com).  

mailto:stephanie@northwoodpc.org
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    Youth Ministry 
 

This Week in the Life of Our Youth: 
Sunday, June 3:                   9:30 A.M.                Worship  
Sunday, June 3:         5:00-6:30 P.M.                  Genesis Party 
 
Volunteers Needed 
 Game Night June 22nd (1 adult) 
 H.S Game night June 29th (1 adult) 
 
Upcoming Events 
 Music Camp- June 10th-15th  
 Ice Cream Soda Mixer- Wednesday, June 20th 6:00-7:00 P.M. 
 Middle School Mission Trip– June 24th-29th 
 High School Game Night– (9-12 graders) June 29th 7:00-10:00 P.M. 

Cedarkirk-All Church Retreat 
The annual Cedarkirk All-Church Retreat will be October 19-21, 
2018.  Poster and brochures can be found on the bulletin board 
directly across from the kitchen. Deposits with room requests 
are being accepted. Sign up early for best choice of rooms!  
Questions, contact Jeanne Stephen at Jeanneestephen@gmail.com 

Bass Player Needed 
Our Voices In Praise bass player, Gary Granata,  will be taking a 
sabbatical for the summer.  We are in need of a bass player from 
May through the month of August.  Thursday rehearsals are re-
quired from 7:30-9 PM.  If you have the desire but can’t commit 
that long, that is OK.  We need you and will make it work!  Please 

call Stephanie Carson with your interest. 727-458-9749.   

Upcoming 6th Graders 
 

 5th grade small group #2 June 20th from 5:00-6:00 P.M. 
 Ice Cream Soda mixer June 20th from 6:00-7:00 P.M. 
 

These events are for youth leaving the 5th grade and entering 
the 6th grade. If you’d like more information, please contact 
Vanessa Celotto at youthdirector@northwoodpc.org. Thanks! 

Children’s Ministry 
   

     Ahoy!!  Shipwrecked Vacation Bible School Starts THIS WEEK   

                                    June 4th-8th  9:00A.M-12:00P.M.   
 

On Thursday, June 7th at 6:30 in the sanctuary, the VBS children will 
be singing the VBS songs they have learned throughout the 
week.  Please come and join us as we listen to them share songs of 
praise.  After they sing, there will be refreshments and a time to view 
the classrooms and see all the awesome things they have been doing 
and making at VBS.  All are welcome! 

 
Justine Ruisz,  

Director of Children’s Ministry 
Childrensministry@northwoodpc.org   

 796-8090/ Cell- 727-641-8140 
 

Thank you to those who have generously donated items. 
The following items are all that’s left to be donated.  

  
 100 small wide mouth Gatorade bottles  
       with lids 
 1 Large bags of M&M’s, Costco-size 
 4 Bags of snack-size chocolate candy 
 40 Individual pkgs cookies 
 4 boxes of vanilla wafers 
 7 boxes of Swedish Fish 

 120 vanilla pudding cups 

 
Monetary Donations: 
If you wish to make a monetary donation for the perishable food items 
that will be purchased please put your donation in an envelope 
marked VBS and place in the collection plate. Thank you for your sup-
port! Donated items can be placed in the collection box in front of the 
Noah’s Ark table.  
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